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Given Archbishop Leo's call for pro-life witness in his January "Kingdom of  God" pastoral 
letter and the Dicastery of  Faith's recent "infinite dignity" declaration of  the human person, 
I feel compelled to support Mr. Del Grande's pro-life proposal. That prominent Catholics 
such as Joe Biden, Justin Trudeau and Emmanuel Macron are all endorsing unrestricted 
access to the killing of  preborn children in contradiction to Church teaching is a shocking 
and tragic scandal. Supporting the Archbishop's and Vatican urgent appeal shows strong 
solidarity and communion as Church.   
 
Furthermore, with the playoffs underway, I wish to link our meager prolife efforts to those 
of  the Toronto Maple Leafs in the hope of  defeating the Boston Bruins and progressing 
deep into subsequent rounds.  


